
 

 

CERTIFICATION OF OFFICERS 

2024 

 
To whom it may concern: 

 

The Cades Cove Homeowners’ Association Board of Directors elected the following board 

members to their designated roles listed below on December 14, 2023. These officers will serve 

in their designated roles that commenced December 14, 2023 and end at the conclusion of the 

Association’s Annual Meeting scheduled to be held on Wednesday, December 4, 2024.   

 

These officers are empowered to act on behalf of our Association per their responsibilities as 

outlined in our Bylaws, a copy of which is located on www.cadescovesouthport.com. 

 

 

President - Rick Jones, Rickcadescove@gmail.com 

 

Vice President - Marian Stevens, Mariancadescove@gmail.com 

 

Secretary – Kevin Shea, kevin.peter.shea@gmail.com 

 

Treasurer – Gail Gould, mggould9@gmail.com 

 

At-Large – Peter Stewart, pbstewart4u@gmail.com 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Rick Jones 

President, CCHOA 

 

December 17, 2023  
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